
Cranberry  Harbors  District
June Roundtable
Slides from our June Roundtable are posted below, along with
the safety moment on campfire behavior and the Journey to
Excellence  update.  Also,  in  line  with  our  discussion  on
measuring parent satisfaction in your unit, Pack 59 created an
end  of  program  year  survey  that  was  distributed  to  Pack
parents (paper version) at their crossover event and also
distributed by google forms to those not attending the event.
Thanks to Pack 59 for their willingness to share their survey,
it is included below. Our next district roundtable will be on
Sep. 7, I hope you will plan to attend.
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